Dear parents/carers

Re: Chester Zoo - Monday 3rd December 2018

As part of their science curriculum, children are being taken to Chester Zoo on 3rd December. Whilst there, children will have the opportunity to walk around the zoo and take part in a Curious Creatures workshop.

Children will be leaving by mini-bus at 9.30, returning at 2.30pm. Pupils are asked to bring a packed lunch to eat during the day. As your child is entitled to a school meal, if you would like us to provide this for you, please indicate on the reply slip below.

The total cost to run this trip is £236. We will therefore subsidise the cost and are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 per child. As the majority of the day will be outdoors, please ensure your child is wearing a coat (hat & gloves if cold weather is forecast) and sensible shoes.

I would be grateful if you could complete the permission slip and return it to school, with your contribution, as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely Ms Temple

Reply Slip: Chester Zoo Monday 3 rd December 2018
Name of Child Class:
I give permission for my child to take part in the trip to Chester Zoo.
> I enclose my voluntary contribution of £5
 My child has no known medical conditions/allergies (please tick) OR My child has the following medical conditions / allergies:
> My child requires a packed lunch YES NO
Signed Parent/Carer Date
Print Name
Contact No. (for this trip)

Declaration

I understand that the teacher in charge of the group will be acting in 'loco parentis' and in the event of an accident I agree to my child receiving emergency treatment which may include the use of anaesthetics and blood transfusions, as considered necessary by the medical authorities present.

I understand that the Metropolitan Borough of Wirral is insured in respect of its legal liabilities only, and that there is no personal accident or other cover.